
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

November 25th, 2024  
 
 

 
Price Increase Announcement 

 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
   
 

ClarkDietrich will implement a price increase on all steel products for all markets 
Effective January 6th, 2025.   Price lists will be published to all markets prior to the 
increase.   
 
Please be advised that looming anti-dumping and countervailing duty cases are still 
pending and very likely to result in additional increases.   
 

http://www.clarkdietrich.com/support-tools/sales-forms

